
RIO FORTE INVESTMENTS S.A.  

in insolvency 

 

Receivers’ announcement 

N° 12: Re-launch of the sales process of Herdade da Comporta 

 

On June 4, 2015 and following the seizure of several assets of Rio Forte Investments S.A., 

in bankruptcy, and of its subsidiaries and affiliates, the receivers informed that they 

suspended the process for the sale of the participations held in Herdade da Comporta – 

Actividades Agro Silvícolas e Turísticas, S.A. and in Herdade da Comporta – Fundo 

Especial de Investimento Imobiliário Fechado. 

The receivers have been notified by the Tribunal Central de Instrução Criminal (Portuguese 

criminal court) of the official clearance to re-launch the sales processes.  

In the coming weeks, the formal processes of sale will be re-launched with the assistance of  

Haitong IB as financial adviser and PLMJ as legal adviser.  

The re-launch will be announced on the website of the bankruptcy under the caption Sale of 

assets. 

Luxembourg, June 3, 2016 

 

 

The receivers 

Alain RUKAVINA        Paul LAPLUME 


